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Joan and I arrived in Lahore 
airport Pakistan to see 
thousands of people staring at 
these two white people 
arriving. I immediately thought 
of the verse "..look at the 
fields, they are ripe for 
harvest". (John 4:35).  This was 
to be one of the most 
amazing places we have ever 
been to. 

Our friends picked us up & as 
we travelled to the GRN 
Pakistan office, we were 
amazed at the traffic going in 
all directions. Millions of 
motor bikes, rickshaws & 
donkeys pulling trailers. The 
temperature was in the 30s 
most of the time. We had 
come to help up-grade train 
one of our field recordists 
Salas. He was a wonderful 

student & we spent the next 
3 weeks together.

The team of nine people led 
by Sam & Rakhil were so 
good to us. We loved meeting 
many families & hearing their 
stories. The recordist training 
went really well. We got to go 
to a Pakistan wedding, ride on 
rickshaws & on the back of 
motorbikes. 

Our recent visit to Lahore, Pakistan…
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Despite news media about 
Pakistan, we found the people 
so friendly & welcoming. There 
are many churches & 
passionate Christians here who 
depend on prayer for 
everything. We loved & enjoyed 
the culture, the noise & sounds 
of the busy city. One thing that 
is unique to us all as Christians, 
is that we are all His Family, no 

matter what language we speak 
or which country we come 
from. It was so refreshing to 
see churches pressing forward 
in a Muslim country.
Thank you for all who prayed 
& supported our travel, safety 
& time in Lahore. Please pray 
for the GRN Team there. We 
praise The Lord for His 
provision & this wonderful 
opportunity to visit Pakistan. 
We hope to visit again 
someday.

Bye for now.
Kenny & Joan.
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